
Village of Bald Head Island 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

Final Public Hearing 

October 15, 2019 

 
Transportation Chapter 28  

 

This Public Hearing will take place at the Council 

Meeting of Tuesday October 15, 2019 at 2:30PM at the 

Public Safety Multi-Purpose Room. 

 

If you have any questions, please call the Village Clerk at 

457-9700. 
 

 
Daralyn Spivey 

Village Clerk 

September 26, 2019 
 


